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PARENT INVOLVEMENT 

 
The Maine Educational Center for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing/Governor 
Baxter School for the Deaf (MECDHH/GBSD) has made provisions for the 

participation of and consultation with parents of students who receive their 
education at MECDHH/GBSD. 
 

Parental involvement is solicited for all Pupil Evaluation Team meetings in 
accordance with federal and state regulations cited below in order to have 

parental participation in program planning and information sharing. 
 
Written documentation of MECDHH/GBSD’s attempts to involve parents is 

provided on the PET minutes form. 
 

 
 
Legal Reference: 34 CFR 300.345 

   Maine Chapter 101, Section 8.4 and 8.5 
 
 

Adopted:  July 10, 1997 
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